
Dual Language Immersion at 
Santa Barbara Junior High School

2022 - 2023
 The Santa Barbara Unified School District is proud to invite you to 

Santa Barbara Junior High School’s Dual Language Immersion 
Program Info Night!

It is estimated that between 60% - 
70% of the world's population 

currently speaks more than one 
language. 

Some 66% of the world's children 
are raised in a bilingual environment.

Please join our virtual info night to learn more about the Dual 
Language Immersion program at SBJH:

When: Thursday, December 2 at 6pm 

Where: Via  Zoom: https://sbunified.zoom.us/j/92092008911

Who:  Families of all students interested in participating in the 
SBJH DLI program including.

 Students participating in a local elementary 
school dual language immersion program.

Bilingual and biliterate students entering 7th 
grade who are not currently attending a local 
dual language immersion program or who are 
new to U.S. schools.

If you have additional questions please contact the 
English Language Learner and Parent Involvement 
Programs office at 805-963-4338 extension 623.

https://sbunified.zoom.us/j/92092008911

